Notice on Result of Invitation for Prequalification
Nepal Rastra Bank
Currency Management Department
Date: 18-Jun-2021

Among the applications received for the Invitation for Prequalification of Bidders for
Designing, Printing, Supply and Delivery of Nepalese Banknotes (IFP No.
NRB/BANKNOTE/PQ/02/077/78) as per notice dated April 4, 2021 published in The Rising
Nepal, this is to inform all the concerned that none of the applicants have met all the set
Mandatory Requirements, hence none of them have been qualified.






